
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

02 December 2020 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carers 
 
I am delighted to inform you that we will be having our Christmas craft day this Friday 4th December. Students 
will stay with their form groups but will have the chance to complete 5 different craft activities instead of 
following their normal lessons. The purpose of the day is to show students how much fun it can be to make 
your own Christmas gifts and for them to create something that they can take home. There is nothing they 
need to bring for the day. 

I would also like to inform you that we are asking our PE coach from Inspire Sports to put together some 
archery activities and PE games for the 11th December. Students will have one extra sports session on this 
day and should bring in their trainers but do not need full PE kits.  Also on 11th December millions of people 
in the UK will be putting on a Christmas jumper to raise money for a great cause, Save the Children.  I am 
inviting students to wear their Christmas jumper with their school uniform and to make a voluntary donation 
of £1.00 to Save the Children. 

On Friday 18th December, which is the last day of term, we will have a  school ‘Christmas Jumper Day.’ 
Students may wear their own clothes if they are wearing a Christmas jumper.  As this is the last day of term 
we will be finishing at 1:00 p.m.  I confirm the school office will contact Transport and let them know. 

Thank you for your continued support, despite the difficult circumstances it has been a great term so far. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Juliet Morris 
HEAD OF SCHOOL 
 


